
FOGELSVILLE ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL’S 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
 

Thursday September 6, 2018 from  
6:30 PM - 8:00 PM.  

 
This open house will have two sessions for presentations to allow for families with 

multiple students attending Fogelsville to meet as many teachers as possible. Each 
teacher will share his/her presentation for each session. Please see schedule below 

for the evening.  
 

SCHEDULE 
6:15 PM - Exterior Doors to building will open 
6:30 PM - 7:05 PM - Welcome & First Presentation in your child’s homeroom 
7:05 PM - 7:20 PM - Movement to second presentation 
7:20 PM - 7:50 PM - Second Presentation: Classroom Teacher or Specialist 

     ​Parents of a single child, having visited a classroom  
     for the first session, may visit a specialist (art, music,  
     physical education, etc.) during this presentation  

8:00 PM - End of Program - Thank you for coming! 
 
*​This event is for parents to learn about your child’s teacher, classroom, and routines 
that students will follow. Teachers will not have time to talk about a child’s progress 
so early in the year at this event.  
 
Conferences will occur November 15, 16, 19, 20, and 21 this school year. We will be 
using the SignUp Genius website to organize our Parent-Teacher Conferences again 
this year.  Please look for information about how to sign up in your email on October 
19. If you have questions regarding this, please contact the office at 610-351-5800. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday September 6 at our Open House! 


